
 
I recommend setting January 3rd as the next school board meeting 
to begin at 7:00 p.m. in the high school media center.  The meeting 
with parents will begin at 6:00 p.m.  To facilitate the strategic 
planning process we will need several tables for the parents.  Board 
members will be divided among the tables to facilitate the 
conversation and record the input.  We will record the board meeting, 
beginning at 7:00 p.m., for broadcast.   

 


